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October 2, 2018 
 
 
 
I hereby approve the submitting of the attached Legislation “Resolution authorizing the City of 
La Crosse to accept a fiscal year 2018 disaster recovery program disaster supplemental grant 
from the U.S. Department of Commerce - Economic Development Administration to fund the 
construction of storm water flooding mitigation projects” to the Finance and Personnel 
Committee, to be considered by the members thereof at their next committee meeting.  This 
approval is given due to the time element necessitating consideration of the attached 
Legislation at the earliest possible date. 
 
 
 
 

     
Mayor Tim Kabat  

  


